
 

 
 

 

Next Meeting: 

Join us at Ken Rowe’s 

on Tuesday, September 

27th, 2022 at 6:30pm. 

The demo will be Joe 

Garofalo making an 

ornament. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President's Note 

Hello woodturners, 

We had a great time at the CVSW open house. It was good to talk woodturning to a 

bunch of folks again. Thanks to all of you who stopped in to say hi and support the 

club and CVSW. A big thanks to Jim, Rick and Lynda for joining in and making 

some chips fly. We had several people show interest in checking out our meetings. 

I want to thank Martin Gerndt for hosting our August meeting in his shop. He even 

had door prizes, which was a first. Dan Merlo felt right at home on Martins 3520c 

while he demoed making pendants. There were lots of good tips. Unfortunately, I 

forgot to take notes, but I think we got good pictures. 

We had several new folks there. Welcome aboard to all. If you have any questions, 

feel free to give me a ring or email me.  

I want to thank you all for being flexible and understanding during the pandemic. 

It’s been a long road. Thanks for hanging in with us. 

 As the days get shorter, several of our members can’t drive to meetings and we will 

be holding meetings at different locations maybe not as close. I will work on setting 

up a hybrid model so you can join in on Zoom. It will take some work to make it 

happen. Let me know if you are interested in helping.  

It takes a bit of time to setup the tripods, cameras and computer before the meeting, 

but I feel it is important to include all members. It may take a few meetings to work 

everything out, so please be patient. 

This fall we will be holding demos on hollowing, making ornaments and small gifts. 

In January we will be having a “super bowls”demo. Sharpening, boxes, coloring, 

embellishing and segmenting are future topics. What are you interested in? Let me 

know so we can put it on next year’s schedule. 

See you Tuesday, 

John Webber 

CCW 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
CCW Meeting minutes August 23rd, 2022 
  
18 members present 
  
Treasurers report read. Balance of $2634.79 did not change from last month. 
  
Still looking for places to meet. Plainville Middle School is a possible meeting place. Our insurance 
meets their requirements. 
CT School of Woodcraft Open House Saturday 9-17-2022 9:00am to 3:00pm. 
Segmented Wood Turners Sept 22nd to 25th 2022 - $285 if you are a member. 
Nov 12th 2022 Freedom Pens – Woodcraft 
Nov 13th 2022 Possible pen turning event at NE Air Museum 
  
  

 

 

AUGUST MEETING 2022 SHOW & YELL: 
 

                                              Mike O. 

 



     Dave M.                  John W.  

 

 

   Rick A.                                                   



                             Tom B. 

 

 

     Kip L. 

 

 

      Emery F. 



  Charlotte 

 

 

     Martin G. 

 

 

 

 
         

 

 
 

 

  

 

August 2022 Demo was Dan Merlo – . 

Pendant 
 
 

     
 



   
 

       
 

    
 

    
 

     

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

       

 

     

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


